SGO: Change in the Business Registration Certificate 
On 24 Aug 2018, Sai Gon Vegetable Oil Joint Stock Company announced the 6th change in the Business Registration Certificate on 23 Aug 2018 as follows: 

Change in the headquarter address of the Company

1. Before the change

Headquarter address: 9/50 Le Tan Be Street, An Lac Ward, Binh Tan District, Ho Chi Minh City, Viet Nam
2. After the change

Headquarter address: No. 63 Road No.1, Binh Tri Dong B Ward, Binh Tan District, Ho Chi Minh City, Viet Nam

3. Effective date: 23/8/2018

